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MOMIJI HEALTH CARE SOCIETY

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tenants of Momiji Senior Residence
FROM: Yuka Okada, Director of Care & IPAC Lead

SUBJECT: Update on Mask Requirement

DATE: March 7, 2024

With recent trends showing continued decreases in community level
transmission of Covid-19, flu and RSV, the Ministry of Long-Term
Care has updated the enhanced masking measure on March 4, 2024.
Based on this announcement, we are ending the enhanced masking
measures effective immediately.

The related Infection Prevention and Control (IPAC) measures in
Momiji are as follows:

1. Wearing a mask is “no longer required” throughout
Momiji. However, Momiji will support anyone who
prefers to continue wearing a mask.

2. Wearing a facemask is recommended for visitors, but
not required.

3. Please continue Hand-hygiene practices.

4. Momiji will continue the standard Infection Prevention
and Control measure.

5. If you have cold/flu like symptoms, do not attend any
group activities, and contact to the Support Services
staff immediately.

Support Services: 416-261-6683, ext. 223
Thank you



